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Dear Kirsty,





RE: PA16/01867 – Pendennis, New Road, Portscatho TR2 5HD


The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that the proposal is not in conformity with The Plan as shown in the table below. The Group has concerns about the impact of the proposal in this highly visible location on the Heritage Coast.





Proposal


Characteristic�
Relevant Plan 


Policy/Text�
Reason for


Non-Conformity�
�
Design/Character 


�
CV3


�
The proposal does not preserve or enhance the special character of the area. The Group would suggest that the opinion of the Conservation Officer be sought.�
�
Design/Character 


�
LA1(ii)�
It has not been demonstrated that the proposal responds to the character and sensitivity of the protected landscape.�
�
Design/Character 


�
HO9 (ii)


�
The design is not sympathetic to the character of the existing dwelling.�
�






Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group














Please note:  This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant. It is not a planning determination under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). The final determination will be made by Cornwall Council as the Local Planning Authority.
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